
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject : Art Date: 12.1.24 

 

 

Good afternoon and HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 

Firstly, I hope you all had a peaceful Christmas and managed to see some family. I would like 

to thank you for your generous Christmas gifts and the voucher. I was very touched and 

feel privileged to be your children’s class teacher.  

 

Exciting New! 

We are very excited to share the news that many of the children who entered the Young 

Writers story writing competition set for homework, have been chosen to have their story 

published. If your child comes home with a letter, please respond as quickly as possible to 

allow permission for the publication. There is a deadline so don’t delay. 

 

PE will continue to be outdoors on WEDNESDAY. Please send warm clothes (hat and gloves 

on very cold days) and an indoor kit for the days when the field is not accessible due to rain 

or mud. Children doing lunchtime football MUST have two pairs of trainers/football boots in 

case PE is indoors. Children doing Friday XC must have a spare bag for dirty shoes.  

 

This week we have settled back into school life and we have worked through the statutory 

spelling list.  I am really pleased to say the results have been very encouraging and I am 

confident some children will be moving on the next year group spellings this term. New 

spellings can always be found in your child’s work diary. 

 

We have started our new topic this week, Misty Mountains and Windy Rivers- geography 

based, and this links to our art topic Landscape (see homework) 

Curriculum:  

We are continuing our unit multiplication and division. This week we have looked at 

multiplying by 10 and 100. Next week we shall divide by 10 and 100. Multiply by 1 and 0 and 

divide by 1 and itself. 

In science we are learning about states of matter and finding out whether things are solid, 

liquid or gas. Yesterday we had a very messy lesson playing with shaving foam, gels and 

liquids as well as gasses and solids. In Spanish we are learning how to say different 

vegetables, and in music we are learning about the orchestra. Our RE topic is call God’s 

Kingdon and we are learning about the Pentecost. DT this term is functional and fancy 

fabrics. 
HOMEWORK:    

LKS2 will have two weeks to produce a piece of creative artwork linked to Misty Mountains, Windy 

Rivers and our art project Landscapes. We would like the children to visit a river, preferably the 

River Trent and produce a sketch/ painting/ collage of the landscape. If it is not possible to visit the 

river, please find a landscape in your local environment. Alternatively, create a landscape picture 

from a photograph.  

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 



To be returned by:    26.1.24 

 


